
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Discuss where and when the Jazz Pop-Up concert will take place. 
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
 
At the August 14, 2019 meeting, a Halloween Pop-Up Concert and budget was approved to take 
place at the Rotary Happy Healthy Halloween event on October 31, 2019. 
 
Due to scheduling conflicts, the concert will not take place at this event.  The Commission will 
discuss options on where and when this event can be rescheduled to. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 
 
EXHIBITS: 
None. 

DATE:  October 9, 2019 

TITLE: Jazz Pop-Up Concert 

  
Prepared by: Chair, Michael Picardi 

Reviewed by: Public Works Director, Daniel Porras PE 
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